April 2022 SLA Survey Results

On April 3, 2022 the SLA board of directors sent out a 12 question survey to 389 current and
former members. Each question is listed below, with a graphic of the membership responses.

Question 1.

When we communicate with you, what methods do you prefer?
57 responses

E-mail 56 (98.2%)

Hardcopy mail 2 (3.5%)

Printed Newsletter (once per

0,
year) 14 (24.6%)
Face Book 5 (8.8%)
Instagram 2 (3.5%)
0 20 40 60

Question 2.

How would you describe the frequency of SLA's E-mails?
57 responses

@ Too many - "They clog up my inbox and
| can't stand it"

@ Too few - "They are very informative and
I'd love to get more"

@ Just about right - "Keep doing what
you're doing"

@ | am new - tell u next year!
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Question 3.

What topic(s) most interest you? (Check all that apply)

57 responses

Water quality: Testing results, c...
Water Level

Town / State ordinances and re...
Resident wildlife

Boating and fishing issues
Community activities (eg., musi...
SLA initiatives (319 grants, stor...
Pierce Island usage and Mana...
SLA should avoid local politics
All the above

Ice safety in winter

52 (91.2%)
35 (61.4%)

41 (71.9%)

30 (52.6%)

36 (63.2%)

33 (57.9%)

39 (68.4%)

33 (57.9%)

1 (1.8%)

Question 4.

Since May 2021, | have visited the SLA website....

57 responses

@ Ten or more times
@ 5to 9 times

@ Less than 5 times
@ Never
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Question 5.

When | go to the SLA website, | am looking for information on... (Check all that apply)
56 responses

Water Quality 36 (64.3%)

Lake Water Level

Town / State ordinances and re... 22 (39.3%)
How to join or to renew my me...
To purchase merchandise

A variety of topics 28 (50%)

Review 1(1.8%)
1(1.8%)

1(1.8%)

Ice Out Contest

Photos

Question 6.

Did you receive our 2021 annual Newsletter?
57 responses

©® Yes
® No

@ Not sure / don't remember
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Question 7.

Please provide any suggestions or feedback for improving the annual SLA Newsletter.

10 responses

GOOD JOB! | ENJOY GETTING IT!

St

Send it out via email only to save money

It is getting better as each year goes by. Nice mix of being informative and newsy
make it easier to find the store

Perhaps a video version on Instagram, Facebook, YouTube

Keep including the envelope for membership; serves as a good reminder.

SLA board members are “saints.” More people need to step up and volunteer to be on the board and serve on
the committees.

Please post the swimmina hazards due to bacteria at the public boat landina for those of us who mav not

Question 8

Assuming the pandemic remains the same as it is now, would you attend an in person annual

meeting this summer?
54 responses

@ Yes
® No
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Question 9.

Please provide suggestions about where, when, and how the annual meeting should be held, and
what you feel should be included.

27 responses

Outside venue if possible with a tent and BBQ. Time to move on from Gretchen (caterer)
The yacht club

‘according to by laws

Ware's Grove

Yacht club - late June - dinner and annual meeting

Keep doing what you are doing.

yacht club midday or early pm

Have it at the Yacht Club

Same food as past few years only at a place with better parking.

Question 10.

Are you familiar with the associations mission statement?
57 responses

@ Yes
® No
@ Uncertain
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Question 11.

Do you feel that the SLA Board of Directors works diligently to accomplish the stated mission?
57 responses

@ Yes
® No
) Maybe

Question 12.

Please provide any comments regarding the association's recent actions relative to it's mission. Tell
us what you'd like to see us doing, (or not doing), in the future and how we can do better?

19 responses

Sla needs to listen to and keep the membership informed of any potential changes in laws.
| appreciate what you are doing to protect our lake!
Follow the development and construction around the Lake

Was not pleased with how it appeared that SLA supported the steep slope ordinance (even though | found out
later that that wasn't the case)

Trying to keep the lake clean is paramount

Run off control uphill from Rte 9A, North Shore, Rte 9 and Rte 63 and into private property and eventually into
the lake. Too many boats on weekends who are wakeboarding and high speed skiing. Too many hot dogging
jet skies especially close to shore.

continue to help landowners learn to use their property that protects the lakes water quality

Responding with action to testing results. Culvert or stream contributing to poor test results in lake, action to



